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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

July 15,  2021 

HELPERS for 07/18/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Darla Jodie 

Mandy Jocelyn 

Clayton Tammy 

Ushers  

*Don Bullock Clayton Phillips 

Kevin Williams Bob Nations 

Children’s Message Jocelyn 

AM Benediction Andy Burkhart 

Decision Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Jim Walthalll 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, July 18 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

5:00 PM Church Council  Meeting 

FBC Family, 

 

What is the chief end of man? Our chief end is to glorify God 

and to enjoy Him forever. As Paul told the Corinthian church, 

“whatever you do, do all to the glory of God.” May we be a 

church that seeks God’s glory.  

 

In Christ,  

Pastor Mike 

PLEASE NOTE! 

The  church office 

summer hours will 

be 8-3 with lunch 

Week of 07/04/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 53 

Sunday AM Worship 89 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $5,477 

Yearly Needs $98,252 

Yearly Given $73,315 

HISTORY 

Pray that the gospel message makes it home to the parents 

that are entrusting their kids to our care! 



  We have two seats available! 

           Faith & Family Event 

                          Saturday, July 17, 2021    6:00 PM vs Orioles              

͏͏If͏you’re͏interested͏in͏going,͏͏please͏give͏the͏office͏a͏call.͏͏Seats͏

on͏the͏bus͏are͏also͏available,͏so͏all͏you’d͏have͏to͏do͏is͏pay͏for͏the͏

tickets͏($24͏each)͏and͏show͏up!͏The bus is scheduled to depart 

our church parking lot  at 3:30.    

                              Pic-a-nic in the Park  
Let’s meet right after church July 25th in the White Pavilion at                                                

Farrington  Park.  We’ll have *hot dogs on buns with condiments and lots                                       
of other good stuff.  Teri will be at the back of the church Sunday with                                         

a sign-up sheet for various side dishes, fruit, some chips, drinks, and                                        
desserts...or you can call Teri in the office to sign up for whatever you’d like                                      
to bring!  We suggest you bring fold-up chairs and a paper fan!!!                                              

Let’s show the community that we Baptists knows how to have fun!  

*Smoked hot dogs provided by MISS ANJEE’S BBQ of Windsor.  MmmmMmmm Yummy!   

The Community Blood Center needs your help! 

 

Every year we help the United Methodist Church when they host 

the community blood drive by providing snacks and drinks to give 

to those donating blood.  The blood drive is Thursday, July 22.  

We need the following items by Wednesday, July 21: 

6--12 oz cans frozen orange juice 

3--12 oz cans frozen lemonade juice 

2--46 oz cans pineapple juice -- thank you Linda Eidson! 

5 pounds hard brick cheese (any brand) 

2 large boxes round crackers (any brand) -- thank you Sinclairs! 

20 dozen homemade or store-bought cookies 

Call Teri at the office to let her know what you can provide. 

Can͏you͏help͏out?͏Call͏the͏

church͏office͏to͏let͏Teri͏know͏

what͏you͏can͏bring.͏647-5624 

When you come to church 

on Sunday, you might 

want to go  to the          

Fellowship Hall to take a 

look at the beautiful     

flooring that has been          

installed. 

Looking good, First Baptist 

Church, Windsor.!  Looking 

very good, indeed!! 

Dear Brother Brown, 

Billie and I had a good visit with Bob [Parrack] Monday morning and found him in fairly 

good condition physically, but sometimes with wandering thoughts and reminiscing         

frequently about pie making.  He was certainly clear enough in wanting me to pass on 

thanks to you and Herb and the Hinklemans for your visits and I am frequently reminded 

when he talks of church members just how important the First Baptist Church is to him. 

As Bob has asked me to do, I am enclosing a check to the church for him.  He will be sure 

to ask me next visit if I have done that.  I am very thankful that his mind permits him to ra-

tionalize just what he wants to do, and I am thankful the Lord permits me to do his wishes. 

Billie and I hope you and yours are enjoying summer and the First Baptist is enjoying good 

attendance.  Our prayers are with you, your family and First Baptist.  Thank you again for 

your visits to Bob; I know he values them highly. 

Yours in Christ, 

Richard and Billie Jo Parrack 



Our newly revamped Wednesday night 

program is coming together!     

If you have an interest in helping, no 

matter how big or small a part you’d 

like to play, please contact Mindy 

Brown or the church office. 

           FBC would like to welcome Teri Sinclair as the new Sunday School director.              

Teri would like to have more Sunday school teachers in order to broaden what we offer to 

our  children, youth, and adults.  We will be adding a College & Career class for ages     

18-23 and a Young Adult class for 24+.  We are reinstating our 5/6 grade class and are 

separating the junior high and high school kids into their own classes.  These changes 

have created openings that we MUST fill in order to offer meaningful study for all ages.     

We are looking for Sunday School teachers for classes starting in September. Our very        

specific needs are as follows:  

Preschool 2 & 3 years old: Need two teachers   Consider how      

Adult:  Need a teacher      you might be able    

Senior Adult:  Need a teacher     to help!     

          

If you’re interested or would like information, call Teri at the church office 647-5624. 

 

Operation Christmas Child         

requests  clothing items for the 

month of July.   

We’ll have a basket in the foyer 

ready for shoes, socks, under-

wear, and clothing for the shoe 

boxes we’re compiling as a church 

for delivery in November. 

You have two more Sundays to 

bring the items to church! 

You are cordially invited to the         

Come & Go Reception honoring the 

50th Wedding anniversary             

of Debbie and Larry Barb. 

Sunday, July 18th 2:00-4:00         

Fellowship Hall behind Greenridge 

Baptist Church 

The couple requests no gifts. 

 

Cards may be sent to: 

210 E. Franklin 

Greenridge, MO  65332 


